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Thank you to every member who took the time to vote on the ratification of our 
tentative agreements (and to the election committee for picking up ballots and counting!). 
 
Final Vote: 
422 YES 
20 NO 
 
95.5% agreed to ratify our contract. 
 
The school board will vote to ratify on April 26th (not April 12th as previously thought). 
 
Brenda Hensley 
VTA Bargaining Chairperson 
 


